
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th February 2024 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

The Elections and Boundaries Department hereby extends a cordial invitation to 

political parties, movements and independent candidates who wish to contest the 6th 

March 2024 Municipal Elections to attend a meeting on Monday, 12th February 

2024 at 2:00 p.m.  This meeting will be held at the Elections and Boundaries Central 

Office, Old Land’s Building, Market Square, City of Belmopan.  

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss nomination day requirements and to give 

an update on the preparations being made for the Municipal Elections. 

 

To confirm attendance for the meeting, kindly provide your name and contact 

information at the Elections and Boundaries Department’s email address 

elections@electbound.gov.bz.   

 

 

 

~End~ 
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